

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS

T: 01642 552274

E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk
W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

16th December 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

From Monday 9th January, your child will need to attend school in their PE kit on the following days:

Reception: Tuesday

Year 1: Monday

Year 2: Friday

Year 3: Tuesday & Wednesday

Year 4: Tuesday & Thursday

Year 5: Wednesday & Thursday

Year 6: Tuesday & Thursday

Many thanks for your continued support.

















Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester

Chair of Directors: Y Coates

CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)